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Catherine Connor is the Vice President of Public Policy and Advocacy at the Elizabeth Glaser 

Pediatric AIDS Foundation. In addition to managing the organization’s advocacy portfolio, 

Connor spearhead’s EGPAF’s U.S. legislative activities and multilateral advocacy engagement on 

domestic and global health issues. In 2023 she was named as an Alternate Board Member for 

the NGO Delegation of the Global Fund to Fight HIV, Tuberculosis, and Malaria and has served 

as the co-chair for the Coalition for Children Affected by AIDS since 2022. Prior to joining EGPAF 

in 2007, Connor worked at Squire Patton Boggs LLP in Washington, D.C. where she specialized in 

U.S. health care law and public policy. She earned her law degree from the University of Virginia 

School of Law and graduated with honors from the University of Georgia with a bachelor’s 

degree in political science and journalism. 

 


